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 Margaret Benz OBJCOMP

AP

2016/7146/P 07/03/2017  00:33:33 This application is an abomination to Hampstead Conservation.  How can there possibly be any reason 

to excavate foundations of homes and undermine the stability of houses built in the 1800s? I urge the 

planning committee to reject this proposal and all proposals for basements in Hampstead.

13 Christchurch 

Hill

NW3 1JY

 Nicola Beauman OBJEMPER2016/7146/P 06/03/2017  06:26:52 Dear Sir, I would like to object to this application. Having lived in Hampstead for thirty years, I am 

convinced (for various reasons I won't go in to here) that the terrain is getting more and more fragile 

and that to allow wholesale excavation on this sloping and delicate area of housing is a huge mistake 

and will, one day, somewhere, end in disaster. Vast basements are completely unnecessary, if people 

want bigger houses they should find them and buy them, rather than destroying the terrain for 

themselves and for those around them. Quite apart from the agony the building work would impose on 

the neighbours and particularly the people in Willow Cottages. Indeed, for this last reason alone this 

application should be refused.

Yours Faithfully Nicola Beauman

35 Christchurch 

hill

 Dr P Winter COMMEMP

ER

2016/7146/P 05/03/2017  17:00:36 I object to the construction of this basement for the following reasons :

- there are a large number of underground streams in this area and this work is very likely to affect the 

terrain of surrounding buildings

-the close proximity to neighbouring buildings (within 5 meters) and the likely impact that this 

construction will have on these old buildings

-the impact that this work (as well as similar work proposed for house No. 33 of the same road) to the 

neighbourhood

1 Christchurch Hill

NW3 1JY
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